
Going Well:

600 Oregonians have 
attended our Labor Black 
history events at our 
Portland and Eugene 
campuses. 

Challenge:

We need to sustain our 
momentum and extend 
equity and inclusion 
training to broader 
constituents. 

Labor Education and Research Center 
"Labor Black History"

Project Description:

Through its Labor Black 
history events, LERC has 
brought prominent national 
and local speakers to the UO 
to discuss race, labor and 
the quest for a just economy. 
These events have generated 
avid interest from union and 
community members. LERC 
faculty has implemented 
diversity education in our 
work. 

Lesson Learned:

Issues of equity, diversity, 
and inclusion are complex. 
However, providing 
expertise can create a safe 
space to discuss workers 
rights, solidarity, and have 
a transformational impact 
on learners. 
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